From: water pollution control authority

To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: Cashman blast report and the affects on utilities
Date: Thursday, October 24, 2024 3:12:38 PM

liz - just a heads up. Both the WPCA commissioners and GU have reviewed the blast
report and have no major concerns. However, we both would like to see a leak test done
on the water mains surrounding the area before any blasting is done and then after
normal blasting activities (pre-blasting testing does not need leak tests to be
performed). Also - it would be nice if Cashman would help pay for the water meter pit
we need to install on the water line going into the plant. The original design of the water
main was for emergencies only and not for operational use thus we need to install a
meter. The WPCA is a non-profit entity, and we have very limited capital funds for such

an installation.

Thanks!

Ed Lynch, WPCA
Mobile 646-732-9224
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